
Don’t Put Your Health on Hold 

While the events surrounding COVID-19 have placed many daily activities on hold, it is still 
important for you to address your health concerns now to avoid potential health risks in the 
future.  

Our care team is still here for your everyday health needs, and the Family Health Clinic is still 
operating as normal, with no changes to the days and hours we are open. We’ve simply made 
some tweaks to our processes to ensure that you can stay safe while receiving care. 

Process Changes and Safety Precautions 

Telehealth options facilitate virtual consultations, allowing you to get the appropriate care 
while following physical distancing recommendations. 

For any necessary in-person visits, the clinic has taken the following precautions to protect 
you.  

• Every visitor must fill out a self-evaluation form before checking in with the hallway
receptionist. This screening procedure helps identify any potential risk for COVID-19.

• All visitors must wear a mask. This can be a homemade cloth mask, a standard ear-
loop mask, or an N95 mask.

• We ask that you bring your own mask. By doing so, you are helping to conserve ARUP’s
supply of masks.   If you cannot bring your own mask, we will provide one for you.

• The medical assistant and provider will wear full PPE (mask, eye protection, and lab
coat) during every visit, regardless of the patient’s health status and symptoms.

For more details and updates, visit the Family Health Clinic website. 

Schedule Your Appointment 

You can schedule an appointment with the Family Health Clinic online through MyChart or by 
calling 801-584-5144.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us. It is essential that we continue to provide the highest 
quality care to the ARUP population so that you can maintain your health now and in the 
future.  

Sincerely, 
T. Brett Hammerstrom, MBA, CSSGB
Manager, Health and Wellness

https://www.aruplab.com/clinic



